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Please make sure you return your completed forms 
to school as soon as possible. You need to return your 
forms whether you want your child to have the flu 
immunisation or not. Immunisations are available for all 
children from Reception to Year 5.

Flu Immunisation

Dear Families,
We have had a really positive first half term to 
the new school year. We have been extremely 
busy as usual with football and netball 
tournaments, Wear it Wild Day and Black History 
Week. The children have been working hard 
and have already produced some fantastic 
work. 

I think we are all looking forward to half term – I 
hope you all have a restful holiday and I will see 
you back at school on Monday 29th October.

Mrs Horwood

 • Wednesday 31st October  
– Mozart Class Assembly
 • Thursday 1st November  
– PSA Halloween Event 
 • Wednesday 7th November  
– Fibonacci Class Assembly
 • Friday 9th November  
– Hadid Class Assembly
 • Wednesday 14th November  
– Boudicca Class Assembly
 • Friday 16th November  
– Rowling Class Assembly
 • Friday 23rd November  
– Coffee morning with the Head
 • Wednesday 28th November  
– Mandela Class Assembly
 • Friday 30th November  
– SEND Coffee Morning
 • Saturday 1st December  
– Winter Fair

Dates for your diary

Privacy Notice

The schools privacy notice is now on our 
website for you to take a look at, along with 
our data protection officer details.

After School Collections

Please email your teacher if someone else 
is collecting your child after school.

Secondary School Transfer

Please be aware that the 
deadline for uploading your 
form for secondary transfer 
applications for all children in 
Year 6 is 31st October.

Class Artwork

There are also some excellent displays and models that the children have been making as 
part of their various class topics.

And this is just featuring a few! Well done to all our classes.

Author Visit

Save the Date - Friday 9th November 3.30-5.30pm

Author Chitra Soundar has a glorious new picture book coming out 
in November and will be launching it here at school, instead of at a 
bookshop.

We’d love to see lots of families come along to meet her and have a 
story and crafting time with her. There will be the chance to buy her 
books and get them signed - they make a lovely Christmas gift!

Here we have Year 6 
making periscopes:

Year 4 have been exploring patterns:

Year 1 have been exploring 
architecture and making their dream 
buildings based on real life inspiration:

Year 5 have written aged letters to Maximus:



The children have been doing some fantastic work to celebrate Black History Week. Here are 
some of the wonderful displays they have created so far:

Black History Week

St Ann’s Library

This week a group of children from Year 2 went with Mrs Efthymiou, Chestnuts’ Librarian, to 
St Ann’s Library on Cissbury Road. We went there because they are celebrating their 80th 
birthday. We saw a display of old photos and one of the librarians showed us around and 
then read a story to the group. 

If your child is not already a member, why not pop down with proof of ID and join? 

Already a member? Remember membership cards are valid at all Haringey libraries. Half 
term is a great time to pop back down there and choose something to read!

Autumn Sports

This term, as part of our sports curriculum the children have been doing gymnastics. They 
have been really enjoying using the equipment and have been enthusiastically embracing 
physical exercise!


